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Minutes 
Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness 

November 18, 2009 
Abilene City Hall 

Basement Conference Room 
 
 

The Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness met on December 9 2009 in the Basement 
Conference Room of City Hall, 555 Walnut, Abilene, Texas  79601.  Pug Parris, 
Chairperson, was present and presiding.  Mayor’s Council on Physical Fitness members 
present were:  Mary Herron, Deonna Shake, Bill Horn and Joy Hedges.  Members 
absent were:  Dennis O’Connell, Dr. Tanya Brice, Dr. Dan Munton, Liz Rotenberry, and 
Karen Stover.   Also present were Barbara Boen, Michelle Martin, and Audria Hammond.  
 
 
No Quorum present. 

 


